Olney Lions Club and Foundation
Minutes 02/23/2016
Present: Brian Bailey, Steve McCaskill, Paul Hawkins, Fred Silver, JC Miller, Steve Bready, Dave Kepner, Bill Jones

There were only 8 members present, so there was not a quorum.

Fred Silver corrected the previous month’s minutes, he was in attendance, but wasn’t listed. 

Steve McCaskill reported that we have two more applications and checks with five more potential members.

Mike Goldsteen has a slate of directors for next year, he will send it out before next month’s dinner meeting.

It was agreed to have Paul check with Montgomery CC about having our Charter Night dinner there this June.

Fred Silver reported that Our House has a new director, who will be replacing Bennie, the current director and founder.

There is a budget item to cover the $149 for trees for Brooke Grove School, Fred will notify them of the club’s participation.

Paul Hawkins is looking into a possible blood drive participation for the club. 

The meeting was adjourned. 
